Report back to Japanese Ambassador in Venezuela

Ms. Daniella Balzn (Ren04 Public Relation Course, Venezuela)

We had the chance to meet with Mr. Yasuo Matsui, a new Japanese Ambassador and talked about our experience in REN the projects and ideas we brought from Japan, and also the steps we must take to accomplish these objectives. 
We presented a written report of the program, and coordinated a new meeting with Mr. Kawamoto to discuss in detail the project we would like to develop here.

In the meantime, we had a meeting with the general manager of the foundation that is managing the project to take care of the children of the streets, to express our interest as Association to work in coordination with them under a voluntary basis. 
The next step is to know their needs and try to find more national and international cooperation to help them solving these needs.

We also think about acting as a link between the Japanese Embassy and the foundation to develop activities like origami classes, activities with the children in the frame of the Japanese cultural week in Caracas, among others.

This is just an informal report, because the detailed information will be written in the report Venezuela will present to the IYEO annually.

For sure, we are working to foster the relationship with the Japanese Embassy in Caracas and they are also trying to involve the AA in the activities they organize to promote Japan in Venezuela. 
We are happy for that!  
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Venezuelan delegation with Ambassador Mitsui.
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